
 
 
 
 
 
 

The SACCA Committee held a meeting on 16 July 2024 via Teams. Key Outcomes 
from the meeting include; 

• Committee Member Updates: SACCA Committee members provided updates on 
priority coastal issues from their Council and LGA region. The issues raised include;
 Aging marine infrastructure and community expectations for continued access.
 Jetties – and the State Jetties Renewal Program continues to be a significant issue 

for the 18 SA Councils with State Leased jetties.
 Beach / coastal camping – DCYP has just introduced a similar camping booking 

scheme to that on the EP
 4WD and coastal access issues and new arrangements are being tested with 

emphasis on Goolwa beach and on the Yorke Peninsula
 Coastal adaptation and coastal zone master planning
 Seaweed build up over winter with concerns from residents / visitors
 Shark management – EPLGA forum discussion closed

• Executive Officers Update: SACCA EO Adam Gray provided an update on key 
activities currently underway.
 Supporting the delivery of the Climate Ready Coasts program as a member of the 

project management group. SACCA EO will be following up on the progress of a 
coastal hazard hotspot project being led by DEW.

 Working with the CEOs of those 18 Councils with State leased jetties on future 
funding and governance arrangements. This includes the coordination of shared 
legal advice on the new leases offered by DIT and potential for an LGR&DS 
application to investigate future state/local government collaboration models.

 On-going engagement with various stakeholders on future arrangements for 
coastal access and Statewide tools/resources.

 Various grant funding bids are in progress (Coastsnap, IPWEA coastal asset 
management tools, LG R&DS green infrastructure project, vehicle access)

 The SACCA EO continues to attend regional LGA meetings this year to engage 
with members, seek feedback and share information.

• SACCA Budget 2024-25. The SACCA Committee considered and endorsed a draft 
budget. Membership subscription invoices have been sent by the LCLGA to regional 
LGA CEOs. While the 2024-25FY budget included a small increase in SACCA 
membership subscriptions the Committee will need to consider restructuring its 
income/expenditure profile going forward.

• SACCA Social Media: The SACCA LinkedIN profile has proved a valuable tool in 
raising the profile of the Alliance. Recent posts have focused on providing positive 
feedback on the States Jetties Renewal Program

• SACCA Coastal Forum: The SACCA Committee started preparations for the 2024 
SACCA Coastal Forum (likely November). Councils are encouraged to showcase 
innovative coastal projects/reforms etc

• Next Meeting: The next meeting of SACCA Executive Committee will be held on 
Tuesday 10th September 2024.
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